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Mr Michael McLean
Secretary
Senate Environment, Communications, Information Technology and the Arts Legislation Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Mr McLean

Re: Plastic Bag Levy (Assessment and Collection) Bill 2002 and

Plastic Bag Levy (Minimisation of Usage) Education Fund Bill 2002

Please find attached the submission of the National Packaging Covenant Council for Committee’s inquiry into the above bills.

The Council can be approached for more information at the address mentioned below.

Yours sincerely

(signed)

Edward Cordner

Executive Officer

National Packaging Covenant Council

13 June 2003
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